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26 Jun END OF TERM 2 

13 Jul TERM 3 BEGINS 

Cleo Lazaris 
Campus Principal 

Hello everyone, as we continue down the path of remote learning it is great to see that students, staff and families 

are feeling more confident with the new way of learning.   

I must thank Trevor Haagsma, our technology support, for responding to students’ issues and concerns in a timely 

manner.  Please continue to forward any questions either directly to Trevor, via the Team Leaders or General Office 

and we will work to resolve these as quickly as possible. 

Whilst all staff are working from home I remain in regular contact with them all.  It is fantastic to hear stories of 

students making the most of the ‘face-to-face’ contact via Microsoft Teams and both teachers and students finding 

innovative ways to deliver and demonstrate learning. 

HOW TO START YOUR DAY FOR REMOTE LEARNING 

 Log on to compass and check your school emails 

 Note down any new learning tasks and their due date 

 Go onto Teams and check the chat in all of your classes 

 Make a note of anythi �Ҁw�̀c偈 

x�
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Message from our Principal continues…….. 

 Year 7/8 Art 

Ye  

    

EXAMPLES OF WORK COMPLETED VIA REMOTE LEARNING 

YEAR 9/10 ART 

The task involves taking one photo (and/or) drawing per day based on our current situation of living in 

lockdown. 

Each daily photo and/or drawing should also come with a title or phrase to accompany it to give it more 

meaning and offer more insight to our audience. 

Lexi Sterrick Khloe Toull  Mia Sturre 

FOOD TECHNOLOGY 

Chris Flake is super proud of his students and the meals they have created at home. 
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Year 10 News  

Jenny Horner 

Year 10 Team Leader 

horner.jenny.m@edumail.vic.gov.au 

CAREERS NEWS AND 2021 COURSE COUNSELLING WITH SUZE (CAREERS OFFICER) 

This term we would start conversations about your options for Year 11, we 
refer to this as course counselling.  

Suze will be arranging interviews via Teams to discuss VCAL, VCE (including 
what is an ATAR and how does this help with getting into University) and VET. 

Your education pathway is dependent on what you would like to do after Year 
12.  

Watch out for more information from Suze in your Team Time Compass 
classes! 

If you want to know more email Suze: Benson.Suzanne.J@edumail.vic.gov.au 



COLLEGE UPGRADES 

The Victorian School Building Authority (VSBA) has recently approved funding for maintenance at our 

school.  These works areas follows: 

All Campuses                     Gas Upgrade 

All Campuses                     Electrical Residual Currency Devices Upgrade 

Churchill Campus             New Fire Service (old service to be made redundant) 

We believe these works will be completed by end of Term 2�l Campus

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Documents/about/programs/health/CSEF-Application-Form-2020.pdf
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